
Pioneer Association

  
  Pioneer Total Abstinence Association of the Sacred Heart
  

Dear Father,

  

I am hoping that you can do me a quick favour J

  

I have recently launched the Pioneer Association’s Facebook page. I, therefore, would be very
grateful if you could circulate this message to all the parishes within your diocese inviting them
to ‘like this page’.

  

It’s another useful tool to help promote the Association’s values and ideals in which you can
play a significant part.

  

Here is the link to the page - https://www.facebook.com/PioneerTotalAbstinenceAssociation?re
f=hl

  

Please promote and spread the word!
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